ST. MARY'S CE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Homework Summer 2022
Nursery and Reception
This half term, we are learning about under the sea.

Use one of your own books, use the internet or visit a library to find a book
about sea creatures and choose your favorite sea animal.

Nursery: Can you draw a picture of it?
Reception: Can you draw a picture of it and write a few facts about it?

Can you make a model of your chosen sea animal?

Take a photo of your creation and email it to your teacher or bring it into school.

All activities must be completed by Tuesday 12* July.




